
 

 

 

25th February 2020 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 
On Thursday 5th March, our school will be taking part in a range of 

activities for World Book Day. This is a celebration of books and reading 

and we hope that children enjoy the activities we have planned for them. 

We are uniting with schools across the city to take part in the 2020 

Liverpool Readathon and we will also be joining in a citywide Drop 

Everything and Read session.   

 

On this day, we are inviting children and staff to come to school dressed 

in their PJ’s or as a character from a book. 

 

Children will also be bringing home their World Book Day token. This 

token can either be used for one of the £1 World Book Day books or to 

get a £1 off any full priced book instead. The token is valid from 

Thursday 27th February to Sunday 29th March.  

 

If you would like to get involved during the day and feel that you could 

contribute in any way, please do get in touch with your child’s teacher.  

 

 

Thanks for your support. 
 

 


